| Environmental Protection Agency
An Ghniom! d Comhshaoil

\n Ghniomhaireacht um Chaomhni Cor

To: Marie O'Connor

From: Noeleen Keavey

Date: 10/12/2021

Applicant: William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company
Application: William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company P1069-01

I have considered the P1069-01 Mr William Connolly - Abandonment Memo recommendation submitted
in relation to the above referenced application.

I approve the recommendation as submitted

Decision Confirmed By: Marie O'Connor
Date: 13/12/2021
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